
 

 

 

Easier and faster, 
Register Online! 

2024 Arizona Rosary Celebration 
Honoring Our Lady, Queen of Peace 

 
ATTENTION ALL ALTAR SERVERS AND 

ALTAR SERVER MINISTRY LEADERS 
IN THE DIOCESE OF TUCSON 

 
Your joyful participation is requested for our Arizona Rosary Celebration on: 

Saturday, October 26, 2024 from 10:00am-12:15pm 
St Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 

8650 N. Shannon Road, Tucson, AZ 85742 
Most Reverend Edward Weisenburger, Bishop of Tucson, will preside. 

 
Altar Servers throughout the Diocese have an important role in this celebration, and 

they will be gifted with a Miraculous Medal blessed by Pope Francis. After the celebration, parish and school 
group photos will be taken with Bishop Weisenburger. (Parents should plan to stay until 1:00pm to allow time 
for photos.) 
 
For more info regarding Altar Server participation in the Diocese of Tucson, please contact Katheryn 
Hutchinson at (520) 838-2505 or email khutchinson@diocesetucson.org  
If you are an Altar Server Ministry Leader, please submit your information to me below, thank you! 
You may also visit www.azrosary.net for more information, photos, and videos of the celebration. 
 
Register online, preferred (QR code below); or return this form to your Altar Server Coordinator by 10/16/24.  

Individual and/or Family Altar Server Registration 
for the Arizona Rosary Celebration on Saturday, October 26, 2024 

 

Name of Altar Server(s): First:  Last:  

Age(s):  

Telephone:  

Address:  

Parent(s) name:  

Parent(s) email address. (Please PRINT clearly.)  

Total number of parents attending:  

Where do you serve as an Altar Server?  (Which parish or school?)  

Are you an Altar Server Ministry Coordinator? 

If yes, provide name, parish, email, telephone: 

 

 
 Altar Servers will gather by 9:10 a.m. in the Parish Hall at St Elizabeth Ann Seton.  
 Parents or responsible adults MUST sign-in and register each server. 
 Each server is responsible for bringing his/her own cassock and surplice or alb. 
 Cinctures are optional; all colors are acceptable. 
 Please wear appropriate shoes (no flip-flops).  
 Due to Diocesan compliance regulations, no adult servers are allowed (18 and over). 
 
Parental Consent: By submitting this form, you understand that your Altar Server will be 
participating in the 2024 ARC; that your Altar Server will bring a cassock, surplice or alb;  
and that photos taken during the event may be used to promote the event. 

 


